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Monday 14th November 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It's Children In Need this Friday 18th November. At Bartons 
we hope to do our bit by raising some money for this worthy 
cause. 
On Friday the children can come to school dressed in their own 
clothes with something spotty if possible to show their 
support. In return they should bring in a £1 donation. 
Additionally, we will be holding a cake sale after school. Please 
support this by bringing in some cakes on Friday morning. 
Thank-you very much for your help in making this event 
successful. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Zoe Gordon, Deputy Headteacher 
 


